
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 14
th
 September 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Unwanted comics/magazines 

 

We are looking at creating a comics/magazines section in our school library.  

 

 Our focus will be on children publications and examples could be the following: 

• Beano 

• Art Attack 

• Match/Shoot/Football 

• Dr Who/Stars Wars 

• Animal/Science/Geographic 

 

If you have any unwanted comics/magazines that are in good condition that you no longer use, we would be very 

grateful if you would be willing to donate them to the school library.  

 

Please send in with your child or bring them to the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher  
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